
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for February 8, 2024 
PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO 

SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

 

REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR 2023-2024 YEARBOOK.  THE COST IS $17.00 EACH AND ALL ORDERS 
ARE DUE TO THE OFFICE OR ON LINE BY APRIL 5th.  You can order on line at:  ybpay.com     
and use Yearbook ID code: 9023524  OR order envelopes are available from the office.   

WINTER COATS-The weather is getting colder so please be sure that your student wears a 
coat to school everyday.  We have had a few lately that came to school with no coats and 
then when they go out for recess, they need to borrow a coat and sometimes we don’t 
have anything to fit them. 

REMINDER-When you student is going to be absent for a length of time please let the school know at 
least 3 days in advance.  If they need an early dismissal, please send a note with them or call the school 
in the morning so we can let the teacher know when they are leaving.  When someone just shows up 
at the front desk to pick up a student without previous notice, it is very disrupting to the class.  Thank 
you for your cooperation in this matter. 

LATCHKEY-Please remember that Latchkey ends at 5:00pm everyday.  Please make arrangements so 
that all students are picked up by 5:00pm.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

POPCORN SALE-St. Peter School will be doing a popcorn sale beginning next Tuesday,  
February, 13th.  There will be an assembly for the students to hear all about it and the  
materials will be sent home that day.  All orders and MONEY will be due back to the school 
on Tuesday, February, 27th.   

APPAREL ORDERS-If you want to order SPS apparel, the order form and money are due to 
the office by Thursday, February 15th.  There are additional order forms available in the 
school office.   

MASS NEXT WEEK-We will be going to Mass next WEDNESDAY, FEB. 14th for ASH WEDNESDAY.  
Please have your student wear their Mass attire to school that day.  We do not have school on Friday, 
Feb. 16th and Monday Feb. 19th.   


